
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Reckless Endangerment, gunfire 04/24/2022  0823 Hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

22BU005761 Pine Street and King Street 

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Unknown Unk Unknown 

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

At approximately 0823 hours on Sunday, April 24, 2022, dispatchers at the Burlington Police 

Department received multiple calls about gunshots and a fleeing vehicle or vehicles in the 

vicinity of Pine Street and King Street. Officers responded and recovered ballistics evidence 

consistent with a firearms discharge. During a canvass they located a discarded firearm, 

consistent with the recovered evidence. A black sedan observed leaving the scene was located in 

Winooski and was determined to have been stolen. 

 

This is believed to be the fifth gunfire incident in 2022. 

 

The investigation into this incident is in the earliest stages, and police are hopeful for any 

assistance that may be offered by the public. Anyone with information about this incident is 

asked to contact the Burlington Police Department at (802) 658-2704. 


